LAKE SHASTINA PROPERTY OWNERS ASSOCIATION

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN

that there is a vacancy on the

Lake Shastina Property Owners Association

Board of Directors

The current Board will considerer filling the vacant Board Member position at their Regular Meeting of October 10, 2018, 5:00 p.m. at the LSCSD Administration Building.

If interested in serving on the LSPOA Board, please submit a letter of intent, with qualifications, to the LSPOA office, 16320 Everhart Drive.

For further information, qualifications or duties, please contact LSPOA Board President, Rita MacIntosh, email: rita_macintosh@yahoo.com